
Possible progress on safety but not on working 
hours

 Georgia 

The Georgian Trade Union Confederation (GTUC) has welcomed positive statements 
from the government about setting up a labour inspectorate but warns it will pull 
out of talks if the proposed agency is not given any real enforcement powers. 
Meanwhile, the GTUC has been critical of the new labour code's provisions on 
working time. The labour code sets a 40-hour working week but a 48-hour week for 
"special regimes". The problem is that the government has listed the sectors that 
may be covered by this category and the GTUC argues that this opens up virtually 
the whole of the economy to having a 48-hour week as standard. The Confederation 
is challenging this in the constitutional court.
Read more on labour inspection at > GTUC (EN)
And more on working time at > GTUC (EN)
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